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Comments: I am opposed to the use of chain saws to clear trails in wilderness boundary areas anywhere. If a

trail MUST be cleared use cross cut saws. Unfortunately the Forest Service has a habit of destroying forests for

profit rather than managing them (see Tongass NF in Alaska). 

 

Allow wilderness to remain wild, allow trees to decay naturally, allow wildlife to live and move freely, do not allow

cattle to graze in wilderness areas.  If people want to visit/hike in wilderness areas they should appreciate the

area is wild not paved or maintained for their convenience. Additionally, trees should not be harvested or clear

cut for profit.


